PLANNING DEPARTMENT RECEIVES NEW ADMINISTRATOR
ANNMARIA A. MAHAGA

The Planning department is delighted to announce the reporting of an Administrator,
AnnmariaA. Mahaga.

Ms Mahaga joined the Planning team on 27" May, 2020 from the School of Law where she
served as an Assistant Registrar. Annmaria joins the department at a time when preparations
for the 63" graduation ceremony is at an advantaged stage. This graduation ceremony is
billed as one with adifference that is, physical or virtual.

The ceremony comes at a time when the world was grappling with the COVID-19 pandemic
while Prof. Stephen Kiama has just been instaled as the eighth Vice-Chancellor of the
University of Nairobi. It is worth noting that Prof. Kiama’s installation was conducted
physical cum virtually and streamed online. Annmaria brings along a wealth of experience
having worked in different sections of the university.

We congratulate Annmaria for joining a winning team and wish her a memorable stay and
experience at the department of Planning

By Gaudencia Masingu
9" June 2020



